
YO	HO	HO	NEWS

Dec 2019

Welcome to the Christmas edition of the Islip Newsletter

We’ve got a shortened issue this time but we hope you enjoy it, 
don’t forget you can always volunteer to be involved in producing 

the newsletter, many hands make light work!
Please contact the clerk if you are interested, thanks.

Brilliant	Cover	artwork	by	Pete	Taylor	
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Useful contacts

Group/ club/ org Name Tel/email (01832)
Art Sarah Pendred 733531/ 

sapendred@gmail.com
Age Concern welcome Tess Rose 732718
Bowls Pete 735170
Friendship Liz Curtis 732619
Hair@NumberOne 732400
Ladies choir Barbara 01536 394431
Parish council 07756851026/ 

islip.clerk@gmail.com
Rose & Crown 734474
Short mat bowls Barbara Finch 733154
Sports pavilion Richard Maxwell 07811744264/ islip-

pavilion@outlook.com
St Nicholas Church Rev Nolan Robson 734614

Sally Morris 733392
Elizabeth Cox 734253
Joy Farey-Wood

Streetlights Streetlighting.ipc@gmail.
com

Village hall Julie Lymn 730119/ 
julielymn@icloud.com

Penny 730057/ 
penny@midasstrategies.
co.uk

Women’s Institute Jill Nagl 07905128078/ 
jillvnagl@gmail.com

Woolpack 732578

CHRISTMAS	WREATH	
Competition	

The	ever	popular	wreath	competition	
will	be	judged	this	year	between	22nd	
and	24th December,	to	enter	just	send	
your	name	and	address	to		the	clerk	
headed	Wreath,	you	could	win	a	prize!

Islip Service Times December 2019
Sunday 1 December, 10.30am: Benefice Family Service 
Sunday 8 December, 11am: Sunday Worship
Sunday 15 December, 11am: Sunday Worship
Sunday 23 December, 11am: Communion
Monday 24 December: 3pm: crib Service

8.00pm: First Communion of Christmas
Tuesday 25 December: 10.30am: Communion tbc 
Sunday 29 December: 10.30: Benefice service at Thrapston Baptist Church
Sunday 5 January, details to be confirmed
We extend a warm welcome to all to any of our services.
December 6, 7 and 8 we will be holding our Annual Christmas Tree Festival. 
You are welcome to submit a tree no taller than 5ft on the theme of nursery 
rhymes.
See flyers around for details of these events or contact Janice Colson on 
01832 733758 or one of the churchwardens (details below).

If you would like to come to a church service but don’t want to come on your 
own or find getting there difficult feel free to contact one of us and we’ll do 
our best to help.

Contact details:
Priest Rev Nolan Robson: tel. 734 614
Reader: Joy Farey-Wood, tel. 733073:
Churchwardens: Sally Morris: tel. 733 392, Elizabeth Cox: tel. 734 253, 
elizco@btinternet.com.com,
Secretary: Gisela Daniels: tel. 734 133 and Treasurer: Fiona McGill.

PLEASE	WATCH	YOUR	
SPEED	IN	THE	

VILLAGE,	OVER	THE	
CHRISTMAS	PERIOD
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Tickets	available	from	Hair	at	No	1,	or
Contact	Rosie	on	07906922663,	or	leave	a	message	

on	the	Islip	Village	Facebook	page.
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BITS	AND	BOBS
THE	VILLAGE	FETE		was	a	great	success,	
congratulations	to	all	involved,	as	a	result	£1,500	was	
donated	to	local	groups.

THE	HALLOWEEN	BANQUET	staged	by	the	Rose	and	
Crown	raised	£510	which	was	donated	to	the	fete	
fund,	thanks	to	Mark	and	Rachel	for	their	hard	work.

SAVE	THE	DATE	next	years	ISLIP	VILLAGE	FETE	will	be	
on	Saturday	13th June,	so	don’t	miss	it!	

CAROL	SINGING	at	the	Rose	and	Crown	on	23rd
December	at	6.30,	come	along	and	join	in	the	fun!

MORE	NEWS	FROM	THE	PEWS

THE	VILLAGE	HALL	continues	to	be	a	great	success,	thanks	
to	those		who	work	hard	to	keep	it	going.	Why	not	
volunteer	to	join	them	?	The	management	committee	are	
looking	for	your	help,	please	contact	Julie	either	on	
01832730119	or	julielymn@icloud.com

Currently	the	hall	hosts	the	following:
Monday:	Art	classes

Pilates
Tuesday:	Bowls

Clubercise
Wednesday:	Bowls
Thursday:		Welcome	Club

Table	Tennis
Friday:	K9.	(Dog	training)

Karate
Saturday:	Parties
Sunday’s:	Gospel	Readings

A huge thank-you to everyone who contributed to the 
Art Show in October and especially to all the people 
who visited over the 3 days.The Christmas tree festival 
was held on the first weekend in December and again 
was a great success.Every house should have received a 
leaflet about the events in Islip, Thrapston and Denford
churches during December.Islip church will be closed 
from the 5th January for approximately 2 months whilst 
the much awaited repairs to the roof are undertaken
.With every good wish for Christmas and the New year 
to everyone in Islip.

HERITAGE	INFORMATION	BOARDS

Look	out	for	the	new	Heritage	Information	Boards	near	the	
phone	box,	they	will	celebrate	our	villages	proud	history	and	
will	be	enjoyed	by	residents	and	our	many	tourist	visitors	
when	they	are	installed	in	the	new	year.

FINALLY,	WE	HOPE	YOU	ENJOY	THIS	SHORT	ISSUE	
AND	TAKE	THIS	OPPORTUNITY	TO	WISH	YOU	ALL	A	

HAPPY	AND	PEACEFUL	CHRISTMAS	AND	AN	
EXCELLENT	2020


